
O’NEILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Special Education Proportionate Share for Non-Public Schools 

Special Hearing Notice 

 

 On Friday, May 22, 2014 at 9:00 a.m., a meeting conducted by 

O’Neill Public School will take place at O’Neill High School, 540 East Hynes 

Street, Modular 3, O’Neill, NE 68763. The purpose of the meeting will be to 

provide an opportunity for representatives of non-public or home schools 

and parents of children with disabilities that attend a non-public or home 

school within the boundaries of O’Neill Public School District, to participate 

in the development of a plan for providing special education services for 

the 2015-2016 school year.  If you have further questions pertaining to this 

meeting, please contact Kathy Grossnicklaus at 402-336-1948. 


